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Passing of Darryl Wescott-Marshall 

 

 
 

We regret to announce the passing of Darryl Wescott-Marshall on June 23, 2021 after a brief illness. Darryl was an 
Administrative Officer in the Department of Interdisciplinary Studies when she retired in 2009.  She worked for over 
3 decades at John Jay College of Criminal Justice, the City University of New York.  

Her passing is painful and has deeply affected our community. Darryl was a highly-respected and much-loved 
member of our community and was connected to John Jay for most of her professional life, playing a number of 
significant roles. Faculty and students alike admired her warmth, wisdom, dedication, and unfailing professionalism. 
We will all miss Darryl's hearty laugh, keen insight, agile mind, and sound advice. 

During this difficult time, we send our thoughts and heartfelt condolences to the Wescott- Marshall family and friends 
on their loss. 

 
 
 

 
 


